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June 17, 1982

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Zion Station Unit 1
Steam Generator Inspection and Repair
NRC Docke t No . 50-295

Re ference (a): May 17, 1982, letter from F. G. Lentine to
D. G. Eisenhut

Dear Mr. Eisenhu t :

Enclosed is the Westinghouse report entitled, " Analytical
Assessment for Effects of Loose Parts, Zion 1," which was referenced

*
in our transmittal of reference (a) .

As this submittal contains information proprietary to
Westinghouse Electric Corporation, it is supported by an a ffidavit
signed by Westinghouse, the owner of the information. The af fidavit
sets forth the basis on which the information may be withheld from
public disclosure by the Commission and address with specificity the
considerations listed in paragraph (b) (4) o f Section 2.790 o f the
Commisison's regulations.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the
information which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790 o f the
Commission's regulations. Correspondence with respect to the
proprietary aspects of the Application for Withholding or the
supporting Westinghouse affidavit should reference C AW-82-32 and
should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager, Regulatory and
Legislative Af fairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P. O. Box
355, Pi ttsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,

Yk
hbR DOCK O 0295 Nuclear L censing Administrator

pfP PDR
Enclosure

cc: E. C. Shomaker, Esq.
Of fice of the Executive Legal Director, NRC
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